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Short Course championship meet awards were delivered to the 
Gators.   We need to get six banners for Male, Female and 
Combined Team Awards for both short course and long course 
meets. I will order the male and female High Point Awards, lets 
hope that we don’t have another three- way tie for Female High 
Point. 
 
Long course meet:  Mason is not available this summer, so we are 
using UVA.  I’m happy to have a pool, as well as a team willing to 
host. 
 
I have exhausted my leads for finding information on the All Star 
Meet that was previously held with North Carolina swimming. 
No one in the Virginia LSC seems to have a copy of events or 
results from the meet, so we will try and come up with a new 
format for the VA vs PV meet. 
I haven’t had any more contact with Don from PV, and hope to 
continue having discussions now that the holiday is over and there 
is more time before the championship season starts. 
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